
 

 Netherton Moor Road,  

Netherton, Huddersfield,  

HD4 7JE 

T: 01484 661832  

E: office@nethertonian.co.uk  

W: www.nethertonian.co.uk 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Important Dates 
  
Friday 2nd December – Non uniform day in exchange for chocolate  

Saturday 3rd December – Xmas Fayre    

Wednesday 14th December – Xmas jumpers, reindeer run and Xmas lunch 

Wednesday 14th December – 6pm Carols with Meltham Brass Band 

Friday 16th December – Last day of autumn term 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Latest News 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Lots to look forward to this week, not least the 

Christmas Fayre – one of our biggest fundraisers 

– there’s more information on this newsletter, 

but if you can help in any way possible – 

whether that be a donation, helping with 

setting up or visiting us and spending a few 

pounds, then we really would appreciate it.  

Tickets to your child’s Christmas production 

have been given out this week – if you don’t 

need any tickets, please can you return to the 

school office. We will be running a small raffle 

on the day of the performances so please bring 

any spare change – any monies raised will go 

towards the cost of production licences and 

new costumes.  

Thank you for your continued support. 

Mrs Emma Barker 

Headteacher 

Autumn Disco 

Last Thursday, we had a lovely evening, 

dancing, singing and playing games. A huge 

thank you to FONS for organising this event and 

to DJ Dave for his outstanding efforts – lots of 

memories were made and a total of £219.50 for 

the school. 

 

 

The Bright Side Fund 

The Bright Side Fund is an extra layer of care and 

funding the school provides to families in need. 

Thank you to everyone who has dontated to this 

fund – we have been truly overwhelmed at your 

generosity, especially in these difficult times. We 

are busy buying presents, clothes and food for 

families that need us and we would like to 

remind you that we are here to help if you need 

us. 

Christmas Performances 

Tickets for the Christmas performances have 

now gone out in book bags.  

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Scholastic Book Fair 

Thank you to everyone that supported the book 

fair – it raised £393.64, which brings in £98.41 for 

school.  
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*Sponsor forms are in your 

child’s book bag. 
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